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July 3, 2006 

 

Ms. Jennifer Thangavelu 

Federal Election Commission 

Reports Analysis Division 

999 E Street NW 

Washington, DC  20463 

 

Reference:  April Quarterly Report (1/1/06-3/31/06) 

  Identification Number C00150995 

 

Dear Ms. Thangavelu, 

 

        This memorandum is submitted in response to your inquiry regarding  

The National PAC report identified above.  The amended filing to which  

this memorandum is attached now contains the Form H1 referenced in your 

letter.  As the Form H1 details, our allocation ratio - 90% Federal and 10%  

Non-Federal -- is unchanged from the prior election cycle. 

   

        If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me  

weekdays at (571) 275-9682.  Thank you. 

 

                                                               Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                               Warren E. O'Hearn 

                                                               Treasurer 

  

 


